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Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

L 9 Fax: 01722 325899
Lk E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk
Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents/Guardians

Thank you for returning the consent form for your son's Men ACWY immunisation. The school nursing
service has notified us that they will be re-scheduling the Year 11 vaccinations from Monday 20 March to
Wednesday 22 March.

| apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Marie Russell

Pastoral Support Officer

Tel. 01722 333851 Ext. 251
pastoralsupport@bws.wilts.sch.uk
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